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Stars of the Week

FS2     Ellie     
Y1      Joseph   
Y2      Laila           
Y3      Alfie         
Y4      Henry         
Y5      Alana      
Y6      Phoebe                   
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Max, Ben and Elliot in Class 1, Hannah, Jeff, Laura, Freddy, Evan and Darcie in Class 3, Alana in Class 5 and Emilie in Class 6 who all have all received Head Teacher Awards.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the GREEN team, St. Patrick’s, who are this week’s winners

	Attendance - for the week ending 11 March
Class FS2

97.3%
Class 1

98.7%
1st
Class 2

98.6%
2nd
Class 3

98.5%
3rd
Class 4

94.8%
Class 5

98.3%
Class 6

89.4%


	Dear Colleagues, Governors, Parents and Children,
This is such a hard letter to write!
After nearly 30 years it is time for me to say goodbye to St Joseph’s. It has been an honour and a privilige to work in this community as a teacher for so many years and, since 2011, as headteacher. I leave with many happy memories and some quite dramatic ones! 
Two months after I started teaching here in January 1987 the school blew down. There followed a challenging few years in leaky portakabins before the current building was opened in November 1992. In all of that time the spirit of St Joseph’s has lived on through the love and dedication of all involved in the school and parish.
St Joseph’s has and always will mean so much to me. My own children came here and my husband was a governor for a while. In all my time here I have enjoyed the support and friendship of wonderful colleagues. We have shared laughter and tears and become an important part of each others lives. Most importantly of all, I have loved working with your children, the most precious gifts that any of us have. It has been lovely to see past pupils return to the school with their own chidren, sharing their happy memories of their own school days and to hear how well the children of St Joseph’s have done since leaving us.  
Who knows what adventures lie ahead for me but what I do know is, that wherever I am, I will always keep a little bit of St Joseph’s in my heart. I wish you all every success for the future.
Goodbye and God bless.
Cathie Doyle 

PS Have a wonderful Easter Holiday and don’t forget that the Summer Term begins on Monday 11 April.
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